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Dr. Eric Daub, assistant professor, TLU School of Music, and Baenziger Professor of Music , performs a Christmas Concert in Jackson Auditorium on Tuesday evening. The delightful program consisted of Dr. Daub’s original arrangements of timeless hymns and carols for the Christmas season. 

News

Monday’s Blood Drive at TLU was a big success. Forty-five units of blood were donated by the TLU Community for this critical time of year when blood shortages are widespread.  In fact, The Blood Bank would like to come back next week on Dec. 15. If you would like to donate blood on Dec. 15, please e-mail Cathy Anderson, RN, campus nurse, (canderson@tlu.edu) as soon as possible to let the Blood Bank know if there are sufficient donors left on campus.
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Adrian Rocha hangs a poster in Beck. The poster, prepared by the Leadership Capstone Class,supports the formation of a sustainability committee on campus. The committee, which will be comprised of students, faculty, and staff, will work to implement ways to make the TLU a greener campus.

Professional Activities

Dr. Santiago Toledo, assistant professor of chemistry, and Dr. Robert Jonas, professor of biology, have been accepted to join 14 other groups from colleges in Hawaii, Texas, Oklahoma, Arkansas, New York, Minnesota, Pennsylvania, Virginia, Illinois, Kansas, and Wisconsin for a Synthetic Biology workshop conducted by the Genome Consortium for Active Teaching (GCAT) at Davidson College (N.C.) in July. Synthetic biology uses a set of genes to modify microbes to perform specific tasks. The workshop is supported by the Howard Hughes Medical Institute grant obtained by Davidson College, with background support from the National Science Foundation.

Miscellaneous

Siren tests – Scheduled maintenance will be performed on several of the outdoor warning sirens next week.  As part of the maintenance and testing procedure each siren may be sounded for a short time to ensure it is functioning properly.  

The McQueeney Subway (in the Pic-n-Pac at the corner of FM 78 and FM 725) will be having $1.99 6" subs for the month of December. 
